
Stoke Fleming
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group

Action                                                           

Minutes

Meeting of the Steering Group held on Wednesday 3rd October 2016 in the SF 
Village Hall

Present:  Struan Coupar, Katie Franks, Martin Judd, Mary Newman, Hazel Smith
Apologies: Nick Teage

• Katie Franks to write to SHDC about the lack of response
• Resume of previous Minutes agreed

• SC to contact Graham Swiss about the emerging plan before the next 
meeting                  SC             

• General discussion about the drafting of the Draft Plan and the key words 
to use.            SC

               Vision - Objectives – Policies to be the core                                              

• Roads and Transport   to include T1 – the Birdwalk and T2 Pedestrian link to 
new houses 

               and the new car park 
• Letter to be written to DCC re: walking through the village from the PO to 

Bidders. Any 
               Suggestions on how this could be safer?  Virtual footpaths are an 
aspiration but disliked by        

DCC.                                                                                                               
SC

• Nick Wood to be contacted about the proposed footpath along the A279 to
• Swannaton                                                                                                     

KF                                                                                                                 
• Flooding -   in the centre of the village. Areas to be identified and the 

causes identified.                                                                                       
SC/MJ

• Street Lighting   – to approve the extension from the loo’s in School Road to 
the new houses.

• Extension of the SW Coastal Path to Warren Cove – a National issue and 
not anything we can do about it.

• Environment and Green Spaces   including trees – Discussion ensued over 
strategic open  views and amenity sites. MJ to look at sites and the 
provision at making new green spaces                 We should list our 
Amenities and Passive and Active Green Spaces. To include all playing 
fields.                                                                                                             
All 

• Stakeholders   – to be written to and visited but accurate info first re land 
from SHDC and the Local Plan                                                                       
KF



• Contact Rob Secula for funding information and forms.                                
HS                                                                                                  

   
• Is the land at the Rectory and on Venn Lane still on offer for proposed 

development? SC                      

Future meeting on Wednesday 19th October at 6.00pm in Ron Harris Room, 
Village Hall.                   

  


